
Southland Electrical Contractors 
License #700029 

 
September 7, 2014 
 
Southland Electrical Contractors 
8039 Quartz Avenue 
Winnetka, CA 91306 
 
Mr. Tav Commins 
California Energy Commission 
1516 Ninth Street 
Sacramento, CA 95814 
 
Subject: Approval of National Lighting Contractors Association of America as Acceptance Test 
Technician Provider  
 
Dear Mr. Commins, 
 
I am requesting that the California Energy Commission (CEC) have additional Acceptance Test 
Technician Providers (ATTCP). As of today, CALCTP is the only approved provider of ATTCP 
courses. My company has had the experience of dealing with providers found through CALCTP, 
and we have encountered difficulty enrolling in an ATTCP course due to the fact that we are a 
non-union company. This is not acceptable. 
 
There is another school that is ready and willing to provide the much needed ATTCP courses. I 
am writing this letter in support of approval of National Lighting Contractors Association of 
America’s (NLCAA) application filed with the CEC. Jack Yapp of NLCAA has demonstrated 
that his program meets or exceeds the CEC’s program guidelines for Acceptance Test 
Technician Providers. His school is well equipped with the latest advanced lighting control 
systems and he is extremely knowledgeable on the Title 24 regulations. His enthusiasm and 
willingness to teach are a valuable asset for contractors in the electrical field.  
 
Please ensure that NLCAA has a fair chance at becoming an ATTCP. There are many non-union 
electrical contractors that are depending on it. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
John Robinson 
owner 
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